YOU ARE INVITED

TO THE PEC WASHINGTON MEMBERSHIP MEETING

We will be holding the annual Washington PEC membership meeting on 
May 21, 2011 at 10 A. M. in Lakewood at the Great American Casino.  This is the same location we were at last year.

Curtis Kennedy, AUSWR Attorney and Mimi Hull, AUSWR President will update you on the latest legal activities and information on Qwest.  Your presence is a personal way to thank Curtis and Mimi for all of the work they do on your behalf.
Date:     May 21, 2011
Where:  10117 South Tacoma Way  Lakewood, WA 98499 
Phone:   253-396-0500 (Great American Casino)
Time:    10 A. M. to Noon (Refreshments)
We need an RSVP from you if you will be attending no later than 
May 18, 2011.
Please fill out and return the form below.

We look forward to seeing you!

(Please do not use the enclosed envelopes.  Those envelopes are for contributions only)
Cut here-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
MAIL

I will be attending the PEC membership meeting on May 21, 2011.

Name:_________________________________Phone number:________________
Number attending:______________________________________
Mail to:

Susan Coulter, Meeting Coordinator 

10220 Lexington S. W. 
Lakewood, WA 98499
Or Call

253-582-5315 (Residence)
253 312-9845 (Cell)

